U.S. Department of Justice

—_Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D.C. 20535

July 3, 2014

Mr. Thomas R. Julin, Esq.
Hunton & Williams LLP
1111 Bricknell Avenue
Miami, Florida 33131

Dear Mr. Julin:

This responds to your request for a Mandatory Declassification Review (MDR) under Executive
Order 13526 for documents pertaining to the 107™ Congress Joint Inquiry into the Intelligence Community
Activities before and after the Terrorist Attacks of September 11, 2001, specifically pages 416 through 443:
(MDR 2013-03597). - The Office of Information and Privacy (OIP), Department of Justice (DOJ), referred
your June 26, 2013 letter to us for appropriate action and direct response to you.

Our records show that the files pertaining to your MDR request were processed for a _
declassification review under Executive Order 13526 on February 2, 2014. The documents continue to
warrant classification under Executive Order 13526. Your case has been assigned # 1220442 by the FBI
and the documents will now undergo a Freedom of Information Review for unclassified portions that may
be processed and released to you.

You may appeal any denials contained herein by writing to the Co-Director, Office of Information
and Privacy, United States Department of Justice, Flag Building, Suite 570, Washington DC, 20530, within
sixty (60) days from receipt of this letter.

Any questions regarding this matter may be directed to Unit Chief Betty Weaver at 540-868-4519.

p— Sincegely yours}.
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David M. Hardy
Section Chief






